
Queensferry & District Community Council 

Cllr Norman Work’s Report for February 2015 meeting 

 

The ANP Business Meeting was held in Rosebery Hall on Wednesday 28th Jan. Nothing more 

to add that has already been reported. 

I attended the QA Business awards at Orocco Pier on Thursday 29th. This was an excellent 

evening and good to see Queensferry Businesses awarded for their efforts. 

I attended the meeting on February 9th organised by QDCC in Burgh Chambers for update by 

Network Rail on World Heritage Status bid and 125yr celebrations. 

I have received a further complaint from a resident about the state of the Scotstoun 

Shopping Centre parking area and I have asked for an update from the West Team as they 

were going to contact the owners of the centre. 

I have also received enquiries about crossing over at Hopetoun Road at the foot of The Loan 

and the lack of crossings and also about the state of repair to the High Street and the 

occasional complaint about bin uplifts. 

I have been working for some time with the Residents Association at Scotstoun Park to get 

white lantern conversions to their lamp posts. I am please to say that this will be done in 

March. 

Not much more to add about the council budget apart from an update on the toilets, no 

decision has been made and I have asked for alternative ways of still providing toilet 

provision to be looked into. Also, there is still decision yet about Library hours. 

LDP2. This will be discussed more this evening but I wanted to inform QDCC that I was going 

to mention in my report to QDCC that the report going to Planning Committee for 

determination on LDP2 was withdrawn by the Convenor and will now go before the May 

meeting. However this was leaked to the press before I could report back to QDCC. 

Regards, 

Cllr Norman Work 

 


